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President and Members of City Council 
City of Pittsburgh 
 
 
RE:  2022 Recycling Blue Bins Program Grant         
                
 
Dear Members of City Council: 
 
 Attached is a proposed Resolution authorizing the Mayor and Director of the Department of Public 
Works to execute relevant agreements to receive grant funding in the amount of SIX  HUNDRED AND 
FIFTY THOUSAND ($650,000) from the Recycling Partnership for the purpose of conducting public 
outreach surrounding the City’s recycling program and purchasing and distributing containers for curbside 
residential recycling collection. The City has budgeted SIX HUNDRED AND FIFTY THOUSAND 
($650,000) dollars as the required match for this project, for a total project cost of ONE MILLION AND 
THREE HUNDRED THOUSAND ($1,300,000.00) dollars for this stated purpose. 
 
 Your favorable consideration of the attached proposed Resolution is hereby requested. 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Chris Hornstein 
      Acting Director 

 

 

Chris Hornstein (Jan 12, 2022 16:25 EST)
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